
 
                                                             
 

 
 

 
 

2025-2026 Media Opt-Out Form  
General Brown Central School  

 
Complete and return this form ONLY if you do NOT permit your student to appear in school 
media and district publicity images. 
 
The General Brown School District wants to promote student accomplishments, outstanding activities, 
and learning opportunities that happen during the school year.  School events, athletics, extracurriculars, 
performing arts, classroom activities, awards/recognition, and special programs are sometimes 
photographed or recorded by school representatives. The videos and photographs may be used on 
district-approved websites and media.  Including but not limited to: www.gblions.org, General Brown 
ParentSquare, General Brown Facebook Page, Watertown Daily Times, district newsletters, or to air on 
television stations (WWNY, Spectrum, and ABC50). 
 
If you do NOT want your child photographed or recorded for the above purposes, please sign and return 
this form to your child’s school office. 
 
Student Name(s):​ ​ ​ Grade​ ​ ​ Building (Circle One) 
 
_________________________​ ​ ______​​ ​ BGP​     DX​    Jr/Sr High 
 
_________________________​ ​ ______​​ ​ BGP​     DX​    Jr/Sr High 
 
_________________________​ ​ ______​​ ​ BGP​     DX​    Jr/Sr High 
 
_________________________​ ​ ______​​ ​ BGP​     DX​    Jr/Sr High 
 
_________________________​ ​ ______​​ ​ BGP​     DX​    Jr/Sr High 
 

_________________________​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ __________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     Date 
 

A TRADITION IN FINE EDUCATION 
Equal Opportunity - Affirmative Action Employer 

For more information about our District, please visit our website: www.gblions.org 

 

http://www.gblions.org

